
From: Kester, Tony
To: 'Debbie Hammond' <DebbieHammond@scstatehouse.gov>

Date: 2/15/2013 12:14:05 PM
Subject: FW: Brown University Study

Who knew?

From: Sally Sherrin [mailto:sherrin@lancastercouncilonaging.org]
Sent: Friday, February 15, 2013 11:37 AM
To: Kester, Tony; Lynn Stockman; Barbara J Robinson-III; Teresa Arnold-AARP (Teresa Arnold-AARP)
Subject: Brown University Study

All,

I was on the Meals on Wheels Foundation website researching SC's current hunger risk status, and I saw a reference
to a recent study by Brown University which statistically validated what we have known for some time....that home 
delivered meals save money!!!

I wanted to make sure that all of you, and the Lt. Governor, were aware of the study as you advocate for seniors. 

Thanks for what you guys are doing.

Sally

http://news.brown.edu/pressreleases/2012/12/meals
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